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Copenhagen Malmö Port welcomes the
Denmark Sail Grand Prix in Copenhagen

On August 19 and 20, the Denmark Sail Grand Prix takes place in Nordhavn,
Copenhagen.

SailGP is a high-paced sailing race with eight national teams competing
across the globe and in this third season visiting Copenhagen for the first
time. CMP is very excited to follow the ultra-fast F50 catamarans right at our
doorstep - and we of course have a special eye to the Denmark SailGP home-
team!



The race village, technical area and team bases are at CMPs container and
cruise terminals in Nordhavn Copenhagen and we look forward to follow the
race after intense preparations over the past weeks.

Not only are the SailGP F50s catamarans raced by some of the world's best
athletes, build with cutting edge technology and powered by nature, but
SailGP also has an ambitious sustainability agenda on clean energy and
technology, which is a perfect match for CMP and the Oresund region!
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